
 

This term we will be looking at houses and homes.  

Please send in a picture of their home by   

Friday 20th January. 

We will be using them to talk about our home, find out about different types of homes.  

We will sketch and then paint pictures of it. 

Email addresses: 

nprosser@rosegreeninfant.school 

rtilling@rosegreeninfant.school 

cparsons@rosegreeninfant.school 

clovell@rosegreeninfant.school 

  

Many thanks, 

The Year One Team 
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